
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  December 12, 2014 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of December 19, 2014, located in City Hall 

Conference Room, 109 E. Olive St. 
 
Public Comment 
 
1:00 p.m. 
 
 Application of OSF St. Joseph Medical Center Foundation, located at Eastland 

Medical Plaza I, Atrium, 2200 E. Washington St., for an LA liquor license, which 
will allow the selling of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on the 
premise for a fund raiser to be held on February 20, 2014 from 6:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 Finance 
 
TC 


